
SB2317-Opposed 

At maximum 51 percent should be imposed.  Creates a "get rich quick" scheme for those that are 
familiar with the law, is this intentional?  Also, Counties should stay out of the State Permitting process 
(And I say this as a 16 year County Commissioner). Quit adding Bureaucracy. 
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